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I wanted to share a quick recap of the wonderful activities we enjoyed
together this month. We had a fantastic outing to El Mazatlán, where we all
savored some delicious Mexican food and had a great time together.
We also had a lively bingo game, and it was so much fun not only playing
but also seeing everyone win some great gifts! To top it off, our Pot Luck was
a huge success, filled with an amazing array of dishes and even better
company, allowing us all to connect and get to know each other a little
better. It's been a truly enjoyable month of community and good times. I
can’t wait to see the fun we endure in September! 

Upcoming Events Reminders
National Assisted Living week Sept 7th-

Sept 13 . We are now accepting candy

donations for Halloween! After seeing how

many we had come through last year, we

will  need a large quantity of candy! We

also need a few volunteers for our first

responders lunch, if you are interested

please reach out to me! Last but not least,

please save any paper towel or toilet paper

rolls and drop off to the front desk to help

us out with our Halloween decorations.

th

Monday Sept 1 - Clifton Perkins
Pastor/Singer at 1:30pm

st

Tuesday Sept 2nd- AL Lunch Bunch
Outing to Golden Hibachi Buffet at

10:30am
Friday Sept 5th- Carolina Rose Singers
Tuesday Sept 9 - AL Meijer’s Outing at

9:30am

th

Tuesday Sept. 9  -Singing Seniors at 3PMth

Wednesday Sept 10 - Villa Lunch Bunch
Outing to Cracker Barrel (Load the bus at

10:30am)

th

Wednesday Sept 10 - Fantastic Fries
Food Truck 11am-2pm

th

Monday Sept 15 - Clifton Perkins
Pastor/Singer at 1:30pm

th

Tuesday Sept 16 - AL Men’s Social-
Airport Tour at 9:30am

th

Wednesday Sept 17 - Villa BINGO at
3:10pm

th

Tuesday Sept 23 - Singing Seniors at
3pm

rd

Thursday Sept 25  - Villa Pot Luck at
5pm

th

Email:
Ashleigh@masseyspringssrliving.com
Work Phone: 270-842-0004
Cell Phone: 270-317-3705

Contact Info



Resident Spotlight: Michael Hite
Michael was born and raised in Lexington until

he was 16. He then moved to Burchtown, where

he met his wife, Diane. They married when he

was 19 and were together for 49 and a half

years before she passed away. In 2000,

Michael moved to Anderson, Indiana, where he

worked doing Sprinkler Inspections and then

General Motors, which led him to working in

Bowling Green, KY. He has two boys and four

grandkids, all of whom live in Indiana. Outside

of work, Michael enjoys collecting shot glasses

and is a big UK fan. He was also part of one of

the first groups to start playing pickleball in

Kentucky. Currently, he volunteers his time at

Saint Vincent’s food pantry.

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Lake

Young, our newest maintenance man! We're thrilled

to have him join the Massey Springs Senior Living

family. Lake was born and raised here in Bowling

Green, Kentucky. He is a 2025 graduate of Warren

Central and is currently pursuing his degree as an

electrician at SKYCTC. Outside of his studies and

work, Lake enjoys fishing, hiking, and spending

quality time with his girlfriend, Hayley.  We're

confident that Lake's skills and enthusiasm will be a

great asset to our team. Please take a moment to

introduce yourselves and help him feel at home if

you see him out.

Employee Spotlight: Lake Young


